INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH
REF: IIPS/PRL/24-25/34

School Transportation In charge

19 May 2024

Dear Parents,
Please be informed that the person in charge of transport at school has been

changed. The new incharge Mr. Taher (0544538413) can be contacted for any

assistance.

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.

Best Regards,

Y7/

Santhosh V Prabhakaran
Interim Principal
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